From: Dusty Pilkington

To: Holly Myers

Subject: RE: Mitchell mylars

Date: Monday, October 24, 2016 11:40:00 AM
Holly,

The Mitchell Short Plat is something that Jeff is working on. | have the Mitchell Boundary Line
Adjustment. There was some confusion in a previous communication between myself and public
works as to which project we were referring to. Just wanted to make sure we are on the same page.

Dusty Pilkington

Planner |

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926

(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Holly Myers

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 11:30 AM
To: Dusty Pilkington

Subject: Mitchell mylars

I have the mylars for the Mitchell SP.

We can't sign them until the Group B system is approved and DOH has given them and
ID#.

I asked applicant for this information today.

ftolly RMyers

ofn.w?con.men.tal dftealth Su.,oetvibo'c

Kittitas County Public Health Department
P-(509)962-7005
Hollyv.mvers@co.kittitas.wa.us

CELEBRATE EVERY DAY!

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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